CANOE RACING TURNOUT Dad Center, chief coach, assisted by

"Iron Man" Martin and Jackie Cross, are on hand every evening coaching and training prospective crew members. The turnout is fairly good but there is room for many more paddlers. Crew candidates are working out on a first come first to paddle basis but crew selections will be made later as Dad and his assistants are able to choose the best paddlers.

The season this year is a long one and there will be plenty of opportunity for prizes and competition. The first events on May 24 will be more or less of a workout, though the events are important.

Here is the schedule: Maritime Day, May 24

Kamehameha Day, June 11 Walter MacFarlane Memorial Races. Final Eliminations, July 20

Kona Races, August 8-10 Koolaupoko Lions Club Races in Sep-

tember Here are a few more rewards: Crews will be provided with uniforms by the

Club.

A training table will be set up for crew members in the dining room for the last ten days of training period.

A trip to Kona for the best crews dur-

ing the season.

The Club is doing everything to promote interest in racing and restore the Club's prestige. The Canoe Committee is devotedly working toward this end. The

canoes have been put in the best shape possible. The oldsters who have carried on the Club traditions for years, the parents and Senior members are all behind you. They want you to win-but if you lose-they are still there rooting for you.